
 
 
 
 

Dear Player & Parents, 

On behalf of the Magpies Juniors Football Club, the Belconnen Cats Junior Football Club and 

the Belconnen Magpies Football Club we invite you to attend an information/transition 

evening for players eligible to register in the U16 Belconnen Magpies Football Team for 

Season 2011. 

A presentation will be conducted by Cameron Campbell (BMFC – Junior Development 

Manager) and the Junior Strategic Planning Group which is made up of representatives from 

each football club. 

It is vital that both players and parents attend this session to discuss the U16 football layout 

for 2011.  An information sheet will be handed out on the night which outlines the U16 

program. Registration forms will be available to complete on the night.  Details for the night 

are below: 

U16 Information/Transition Evening 

Venue: Belconnen Magpies Golf Club 

Date: Thursday 24
th

 February 2011 

Time: 7:00pm – 8:00pm 

 

If you need any more information or have any queries please contact me on my mobile 

number below.   

Thankyou, 

Cameron Campbell 

 

Belconnen Magpies Football Club 

Development Manager 

Mob: 0400 962 259 

Email: Cameron@belconnenmagpies.com.au 

BELCONNEN MAGPIES FOOTBALL CLUB 

76 Hardwick Crescent 
Holt, ACT, 2615 

 

Correspondence to be addressed to: 
P.O. Box 96 

KIPPAX, ACT, 2615 
 

Telephone:  (02) 6278 8709 
Facsimile:  (02) 6278 8788 

Email:  cameron@belconnenmagpies.com.au 
  Website:  www.belconnenmagpies.com.au 


